
From: Nicholson, John
To: r.kanwar@plmedical.com
Subject: Mail control number 582690 PL Medical
Date: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 3:42:00 PM

Dear Mr. Kanwar:
 
During our phone conversation last week we discussed additional information I will need to
process your request for license renewal of NRC license number 06-30865-01, docket
number 03036470, PL Medical Co.  In item 1. of my letter to you dated January 7, 2014, I
requested that you submit your emergency procedures for all likely scenarios as part of
your renewal application.  These emergency procedures were not included in your
response dated January 14, 2014.  I will need to review your emergency procedures
before completing this licensing action. I told you last week that I would be sending you a
letter officially requesting the emergency procedures.  For the sake of keeping things
moving, consider this email as that correspondence.
 
Please do not respond via email. Send a cover letter and the emergency procedures to:
 
Licensing Assistance Team
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1
2100 Renaissance Boulevard
Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
 
Be sure to reference your NRC license number, docket number, and the mail control
number referenced in the subject line, in your cover letter. If you have any questions
contact me at the number below. In order to continue the review of your renewal
application, please submit your response within 30 days from the date of this email.
 
Sincerely,
 
John Nicholson
health physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Decommissioning & Technical Support Branch
2100 Renaissance Boulevard
Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406
Phone: 610.337.5236
Email: john.nicholson@nrc.gov
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